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February 19, 1986

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue

Bethesda, Maryland 20814

Attention: Ms. Elinor Adensam, Director
Project Directorate 3
Division of BWR Licensing

Dear #¥Ms. Adensam:

SECURITY PLAN, REVISION 5
HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION
DOCKET NO. 50-354

Public Service Electric and Gas Company (PSE&G) hereby

submits six (6) sets each of Revision 5 to the Hope Creek
Generating Station Security Plan. A signed original of

the required affidavit is provided to document this submittal.

Revision 5 to the Hope Creek Generating Station Security

Plan is submitted to address items identified as findings

or discussed with the NRC in NRC Pre-operational Inspections
50-354/85-25, 50-354/85-57, and 50-354/86-08, to incorporate
editorial and organization changes, and to include provisions
for granting temporary unescorted access authorization

to company personnel. Attachment 1 outlines the changes
incorporated in Revision 5 to the Security Plan.

The Hope Creek Generating Station Security Plan and the
attachment to this letter contain SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION,

as defined in 10CFR73.21, and are to be withheld from public
disclosure.

Should you have any questions in this regard, please contact
us.

Sincerely,

B0°28834% 8585030 ol



Director of Nuclear 2 2/19/86
Reactor Regulation

Enclosures - Six (6) sets of HCGS Security Plan, Revision 5

C D.H. Wagner (w/o attach./enclosure)
USNRC Licensing Project Manager

R.W. Borchardt (w/o attach./enclosure)
USNRC Senior Resident Inspector

WHEN SEPARATED FROM ENCLOSURES
HANDLE THIS DOCUMENT AS DECONTROLLED



UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
DOCKET NO. 50-354

PUBLIC SERVICE ELECTRIC AND GAS COMPANY

HOPE CREEK SECURITY PLAN - REVISION 5

Public Service Electric and Gas Company hereby submits

six (6) sets each of Revision 5 to the Hope Creek Generating
Station Security Plan. This submittal addresses items
identified as findings or discussed with the NRC in NRC
Preoperational Inspections 50-354/85-25, 50-354/85-57,

and 50-354/86-08, to incorporate editorial and organization
changes, and to include provisions for granting temporary
unescorted access authorization to company personnel.

Respectfully submitted,
Public Service Electric

and Gas Company

By

Corbin A. McNeill, Jr.
Vice President - Nuclear

Swortn to and subscribed
before me, a Notary Pu?%ic
of New Jersey this

day of February 1986.
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